
Our LPD: “By God’s grace, we are committed to encourage and resource our growing family of churches  
                                                                           to reflect Jesus Christ.”                                                  

March 11, 2016  
 
Good Friday morning friends, Thanks for joining me for five minutes to update you on items of prayer and praise for 
our Lower Pacific District family.  

 
What’s God Up To In Our LPD Family?  
 
Last weekend, more than 90 
people from district churches 
gathered at White Rock Commu-
nity Church for our annual LPD 
Conference. On Friday, we en-
joyed the COACH Workshop with 
Daniel Beutler and a dinner to-
gether. On Saturday, we began 
with a morning workshop with 
Randy Wollf, followed by our an-
nual meeting. During our Saturday 
fellowship lunch, nearly 30 dis-
trict ladies met for fellow-
ship and prayer together.  
 

It was a joy to welcome New Living Assembly into our district family as a member 
church, and also to honour Josh Lok for his six years of service on our LPD Board. 
We elected two new members to our LPD, Anthony Yeung as Chinese Church Liaison 
and Randy Lemke as Member at Large.   
 
Thank you, White Rock Community Church, for your kind hospitality to us all - 
and thank you to all who  attended the conference!    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This Sunday, Karen and I look forward to ministering at Quadra Island 
Bible Church, to leadership meetings and to having time with Pastor Na-
than Kinsey (Amber) and family. Please pray for this church, and for Na-
than and Amber and their ministry there. 

 
 
 
 

Please pray for:                                            

• Thank God for an excellent  LPD Conference at White Rock Community Church last weekend. 
• Thank God for significant EFCC National Leadership meetings and Day of Prayer this week. Pray for the EFCC BOD as 

they meet today. 
• Thank God that Amber Kinsey (Nathan) of Quadra Island Bible Church is recovering well from surgery. 

• Pray for Steveston/South Richmond, as we explore God’s call to church plant. 

• Pray for Port Alberni, as we explore God’s leading for a church plant as well. 

• Pray for God’s fresh work and revitalization in those district churches that are needing to “reverse” their lifecycle. 
 
Upcoming Dates to Remember:                                                                                                                             
• E4H - Discipleship through Church Planting  - May 13-16 - Here is the link: http://efccm.ca/

pdfs/2016E4Hbrochure.pdf  

• June 1 - LPD Pastor and Staff Cruise! 

*** 
We appreciate the gifts of many district churches and also of individuals, through both cheques and also through 
our website. See the new LPD website at http://www.lpd-efcc.ca/ for more info. Gifts can now be received via Pay-
Pal. These enable us to partner with churches and church planters who are stepping forward in faith. Thank you! 
 
May God bless and keep you through this weekend! 

In Jesus,   

Rob and Karen 

Have	you	checked	out	the	LPD	on	Facebook?	We	invite	you	to	

become	a	friend.	Just	click	on	the	icon,	and	watch	for	updates!													


